
 

 Bidbury Infant   
May 2022 Goodbye and Good 

Luck!  

After 9 years dedication and support to the 
staff, children and families of Bidbury, Mrs 
Sharon Linter has decided to further her  
career and has accepted a new position in 
another school. She will be leaving us on 
the 27th May.  

We would like to say a huge thank you on 
behalf of the Bidbury Community and we 
wish you all the best of luck for your future. 

We are very sorry to see you go.  

Scopay 

We would like to reduce the amount of cash 
payments in the office over time and therefore 
would encourage all our families to use the 
Scopay app.  We are using this method for 
parents to give consent to children attending 
school trips and to make payments.  

If you have any questions or queries regarding 
setting up and the use of Scopay, please do 
come into the school office. 

Book Bags 

Please ensure your child has a named 
book bag in school every day.  

Queen’s Jubilee 

There are exciting plans 
being made for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 
celebrations this year. 

We will be working closely with the pre-school 
and junior school to arrange some fun       
activities for our children and families… more 
information to follow soon…! 

Please save the date of Friday 
27th May from 2pm! 

(and think about which outfit of red, 
white and blue you will be wearing!) 

 

Important Dates 

Year R Library Visit—Monday 9th May 

Year 1 School Trip—Wednesday 11th May 

Drama 4 All visit—Wednesday 11th May 

Last day of term—Friday 27th May 

School closed —Monday 6th June 

First day back to school—Tuesday 7th June 

Year One Phonics Screening— 6-10th June 

Scooter Challenge—13-17th June 

Clean Air Day— Thursday 16th June 



 

May 2022 
Community Celebrations 

Congratulations to our children in Years One and 
Two for taking part in the Tag Rugby Festival 
held at Oaklands School this week.  They had a 
great time and, as always, they did us proud! 

 

Well done, Team Bidbury! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have you succeeded in achieving something     
outside of school recently?  Perhaps a swimming 
certificate or a football trophy? We would love to 

hear about your achievements so we can add 
them to our next newsletter! Send in a photo and 

a brief explanation of your achievement to:                                            
adminoffice@bidbury-inf.hants.sch.uk  

School Timings (After Half Term) 

After half term, when the children return to 
school on Tuesday 7th June, the school drop 
off and collection times will return to the     
original times (pre-Covid)! For those of us who 
had to really think about what these were, 
they are:  

 

Walk to School Week 2022—16-20 
May 

Please see attached leaflet about Walk to 
School Week being held on the 16th—20th 
May this year.  

Certificates will be given to all those children 
taking part! 

Sports for Schools—Friday 10th June 

Sports for Schools fundraising event—more     
information to follow.  

Bidbury Bears 

Please note, Bidbury Bears (breakfast and after 
school clubs) are based in the teaching space next 
to the Pre-School.  

Breafast will be served until 8:20am and will be 
packed away after this time.  

After School Club closes at 6:00pm. Please collect 
children before this time as the school is locked up 
at 6:00pm. 

Terms and Conditions to follow. 

The telephone number for Bidbury Bears is: 

07563 304504  

 Gates Open Gates Close 

Morning Drop off  8:45am 8:55am 

Collection 3:05pm 3:15pm 


